Ponsonby Primary School Te Kura o te Rimu Tahi

Kia Ora Koutou Parents and Whānau.

As we approach the end of another year, it is with a mix of nostalgia, pride, and gratitude that we present our final newsletter for the school year. We take this opportunity to celebrate the remarkable achievements of our students, teachers, and staff. From academic excellence to artistic accomplishments, athletic victories, and community service initiatives, each success is a testament to the hard work and dedication that defines our Ponsonby community.

A big thank you to the Ponsonby Primary teachers and support staff who have worked extremely hard this year. We are so lucky to have such amazing staff at Ponsonby Primary. They all deserve a well earned break!

Yesterday, we farewelled our Year 6 students at assembly as they leave us today for their next phase of learning. We are so proud of them and their achievements and we know that they will be successful wherever they are next year. We thank all our families for coming together to celebrate their children at Graduation this week.

To those families we say farewell, thank you for your continued support and positive contribution to the Ponsonby family, it has been very much appreciated.

We extend our deepest gratitude to the entire Ponsonby community – students, and parents. Your unwavering support, resilience and commitment to our shared mission have been the driving forces behind the success of this academic year. Together, we have created an environment where curiosity is nurtured, friendships are formed and dreams are realised.

We wish everyone a restful and rejuvenating summer break. May it be a time of relaxation and spending time with your loved ones. We look forward to welcoming our students back in 2024 on Friday the 2nd of February for goal setting day. **The first full day of school will be Monday the 5th of February.**

Thank you for a wonderful year filled with growth, achievement, and community spirit.

Enjoy your well-deserved break!

Have a lovely Christmas break! Wishing you all a fantastic New Year! Warm regards,

Ngā mihi nui

Sanjay Rama

TERM 4 DATES

9 Oct - 15 Dec

UPCOMING REMINDERS

2024 Goal Setting Day

Friday 2nd Feb

- Year 1 students in 2024 will attend a school visit from 9-11am on Friday the 2nd of February
- Students from year 2 to year 6 will select from two time slots on goal setting day to attend at either 9:15-10:15am or 10:45-11:45am

2024 Stationery

https:// www.myschool.co.nz/ student-details

First Day of Term 1

Monday 5th Feb

